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We encourage all attendees to be fully vaccinated and boosted for both individual safety
and the safety of our community. We follow Santa Clara County Public Health COVID-19
Guidelines.

UUA guidance points to our covenantal commitment to care for all, which means that we
take the time to listen deeply to one another’s concerns and fears before making any
decisions that might put members of our community at risk, either physically or mentally.
This includes a continued practice of inclusion, covenant, consent, and care for each
other.



https://covid19.sccgov.org/covid19-guidelines
https://covid19.sccgov.org/covid19-guidelines
https://www.uua.org/leadership/library/covenantal-consent

